
 

 

 

MEDIA RELEASE 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

 

                             

                                  NEW ONE WAY TRAFFIC FLOW AT ORIA  

Grand Cayman, Cayman Islands (16 February, 2016) Motorists are being advised that 

the lane leading to the Owen Roberts International Airport (ORIA) will soon become one-

way only. This latest change is part of the new parking control revenue system upgrade 

at ORIA. 

The new parking system from US based company Amano McGann is a major step in the 

Cayman Islands Airports Authority’s (CIAA) efforts to improve customer service. The new 

system will be up and running by the end of March 2016. 
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